
  

Call the Inspector General’s 

Hotline: 
1. Pick up handset 

2. Press 9 to leave a PREA message 

 (All PREA calls are free and confidential) 

You can also report to the Governor’s Office in writing at:  

State Capitol, Room 160 
900 Court St.  

Salem, OR 97301 
 

The Oregon  Department of Corrections has a zero tolerance policy for sexual abuse 

and sexual harassment. Your  family can  report on your behalf by contacting  

the Inspector General’s public hotline at (877) 678-4222.  


